
From: muzzie101@gmail.com
To: Community Support and Services Committee
Subject: Submission re Extension of Emergency Powers
Date: Friday, 4 March 2022 11:58:25 AM

To whom it may concern

As of midnight tonight masks do NOT need to be worn.

We now have Strometcol to treat Covid so there is NO health emergency in Queensland.

Therefore I STRONGLY object to the government extending the Emergence Powers.

As a government you are elected by the people for the people and all I have seen over the last 2 yrs is you
making decisions that destroy hard working Queenslanders. 

Queenslanders have done it tough over the last two years by the decisions you have made. We need our
FREEDOMS back so we can make decisions for ourselves like we have done for 1000’s of years. Freedom of
choice is our GOD GIVEN RIGHT.

Again I EMPHATICALLY OBJECT to extension of emergency powers being extended.

Sincerely
Murralyn Moller

Sent from my iPhone
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